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May 1, 2017

Paul R. Soglin, Mayor
City of Madison

CDD, P.O. Box 2627
Madison, WI 53701-2627

Dear Mayor Soglin,

On behalf of Governor Scott Walker and Secretary Scott Neitzel, | am pleased to inform you that the Department of
Administration has awarded your agency an additional $37,500 under the Transitional Housing Program (THP) for
your ETH 2017-18 contract, bringing your total THP award to $70,000. The contract period remains July 1, 2017,
through June 30, 2018.

Payments will not be made until a signed contract is executed. We appreciate your agency’s efforts to end
homelessness in Wisconsin, and we look forward to working with you in the coming year.

a Buschman, Administrator
Division of Energy, Housing, and Community Resources

cC:
Gordon Levine, ETH Program Manager
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